
NOTICE 

The City of Fulshear Zoning Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on March 20, 2020 at 

10 a.m. at Fulshear City Hall, 30603 FM 1093, Fulshear, Texas 77441 to hear the application of 

Bart Tinsley, of Alder Development Group, requesting a Variance to Appendix A, Section 1-

164(3)(c), of the Fulshear Code. The property is located within the Alder's at Cross Creek Ranch, 

a subdivision of 8.064 acres near the intersection of Cross Creek Bend Lane and Cross Creek 

Bend Boulevard, and more precisely located at 6523 Cross Creek Bend Lane. The application 

may be inspected at City Hall during regular business hours. Interested parties may appear at 

the public hearing and be heard with respect to the application.  

Posted: March 9, 2020 

 

______________________________ 

Kimberly Kopecky, City Secretary 

 




